November 20, 2019

CRA Board

Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency
1948 Harrison Street

Hollywood, FL 33020

RE: Letter of Authorization
The Residences on Hollywood Beach Condominium Association, Inc.
3000 - 3001 S. Ocean Drive
Hollywood, FL 33019

Dear CRA Board,

I, Eric Faubert, President on the Board of Directors of the Residences on Hollywood Beach
Condominium Association, Inc. (“the Association™) am writing this letter on behalf of the
Association authorizing Johnny Cidel, Property Manager, to act on my behalf of the Association
with regards to CRA grant application process.

Further, I authorize the Association to proceed with the beautification projects as detailed in the
PIP application submitted to the CRA including concrete restoration, exterior painting in all
white and glass railing installation.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Eric Faubert /’// o C/ ///a‘\ 7/ %

President — The Board of Dlrectors
The Residences on Hollywood Beach Condomlmum Association, Inc.

3001 S. Ocean Drive, Hollywood, FL 33019
P: 954-925-9416 F: 954-925-9418



